Carrie Fairlez

Subject: Please place this correspondence on the agenda FW: Green fees at Tomahawk

> From: Ernie Mccay {1

> Sent: April 30, 2025 5:17 PM
> To: Paula Hope <phope@thebluemountains.ca>
> Subject: Green fees at Tomahawk

>

> Hi Paula

>

> | hope this finds you well and getting prepared for an active summer season.
>

> | was checking when Tomahawk Golf opens and found that information but was very disappointed to also learn that
the formerly “free” golf for children under 16 has risen to a $17.50 cost. | thought the purpose of youth on the golf
course was to get kids outside and away from their screens. The addition of a fee for kids to play will | expect discourage
youth participation which is not right.

> If you could get this turned around think a lot of folks would be very appreciative.

>

> Regards

>

> Ernie

>





